INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION

MEMO TO: Alderman Jim Kaplan, City Council President
FROM: Aldermen Michael Shields, Keith Fair, and Sandy Weidner
DATE: January 9, 2013

SUBJECT: Future of Car-25

Please accept this communication from Aldermen Sandy Weidner, District 6,
Michael Shields, District 3, and Keith Fair, District 1. We hereby request a
meeting of the committee of the whole to discuss Car 25; specifically the future
of Car 25, and an explanation for outsourcing Car 25. We hereby request a
meeting be held as soon as possible to discuss our concerns. Your prompt
attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

Alderman Sandy Weidner, 6% District
Alderman Michael D. Shields, 3 District

Alderman Keith Fair, 1st District




